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Hey,  Cougars!  

I  can't  believe  we  are 

already  to  the 

 Art  Show  time!  

Your  students  have  been  

working  so  hard  on  

their  projects  for  the  

Art  Show  and  I  can't  

wait  for  you  to  see  

them.  The  Art  Show  

will  be  Thursday,  

April  11,  from  6-7.  

It's  come  and  go.  

Hope  to  see  y'all  there!

 

Wish  List: Clorox  

Wipes and  paper  towels

Contact  Mrs.  Young  at:

601-992-0924

len200@rcsd.ms

Mrs.  Young

Art



April  is  National

Poetry  Month!

We  are  diving  deep  into  the  

various  dynamics  of  poetry - 

everything  from  Haiku’s  to  

Sensory  to  Blackout.    

These  amazing  students  are  

learning  how  to  freely  express  

themselves  through  words

and  their  corresponding  

illustrations, I  absolutely  

LOVE  it!

We  will  have  our  next  

Book  Swap  in  May … 

details  will  be  sent  home  for  

that  soon.

The  last  day  to  check-out  

a  library  book  is  

Friday,  May  3rd;  all  books  

MUST  be  returned  by  

Friday,  May  10th.

  #havefunreading

Library

Contact  Mrs.  Hill  at:

601-992-0924

keli.hill@rcsd.ms

Mrs.  Hill



This  month  in  music  we 

have  started  going  around 

the  world  with  music. 

We  have  been  learning 

about  music  from  Japan. 

This  has  included  learning 

about  Taiko  Drumming 

which  is  50%  drumming 

50%  dance.  I  have  

enjoyed teaching  about  this  

culture and  hope  your  

child  has also  been  

enjoying  learning about  

this  as  well.

 I  can’t  wait  to  fill  you

 In  next  month  on  the 

countries  we’ve  “visited.”

Music

Contact  Mr.  Hall  at:

601-992-0924

jon505@rcsd.ms

Mr.  Hall



P. E.

Contact  Coach  Mills  at:

601-992-0924

cat202@rcsd.ms

Coach  Mills

The  students  had  a  

blast  during  our  

Jump  Rope  Unit  

last  month.  I  was  

amazed  to  see  

the  student’s  

improvement  from  

last  year.  They  

enjoyed  receiving  their  

different  belts  

in  their  quest  to  get  

their  black  belt.

If  you  have  any  

questions  or  concerns,  

please  reach  out  to  

me.



We  have  been  super 

 busy  in  STEM  here  lately  

finishing  up  our  

basketball  goals  to 

 go  along  with  

March  Madness.  

Students  were  given  

different  materials  to  use

  to  construct  a  basketball 

goal,  court,  and  ball.  

We  had  so  much  fun  with 

our  Solar  Eclipse  activity

 as  well.  The  older  grades 

researched  and  turned  

their  research  into  google 

slides.  Younger  grades  

watched  a  couple  of  videos  

about  the  solar  eclipse  as  

well  as  illustrated  their  

own  solar  eclipse!

Feel  free  to  email  me  with 

any  questions  or  concerns!

Wish  list: Clorox  wipes 

Contact  Mrs.  Bowen  at:

601-992-0924

maren.bowen@rcsd.ms

Mrs.  Bowen

STEM


